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Week Commencing: Monday 27th February 

Value of the Month: Love 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Day 

8:45-
8:55 

Door Open 

8:55 Registration 

9:00 Collective 
Worship 

9:15 Session 1 

10:15 Break 

10:30 Session 2 

11:00 Session 3 

11:55 
12:00 
12:05 

Lunch Dolphin 
Whale 
Shark 

1:00 Session 4 

2:00 Break 
(EY/KS1 only) 

2:00 
2:15 

Session 5 
Session 5 for 

EY/KS1 

3:15 Home time 

Church 
Thank you to those who 

attended Church yesterday for 
Rev Ruth Crossley’s first 

service.  The children sang 
beautifully and received lots of 
positive feedback. Thanks also 
to Katie Thompson and Charlie 
Beckwith for accompanying me 

to the Licensing of our new 
Reverend at St Marys on 

Tuesday evening.   

Star of the Week 
Dolphin –  Theo Zaboklicki 
Whale Class –  Jamie Keith 

Shark Class –  Katie Thompson 
Well done children!  

Remember to hand your 
jumpers in on Friday to be 

washed. 

 

Sports for Champions 
What a fantastic write up in the 

NWEM! The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the visit 

from Beverley Jones who was 
truly inspirational! A final 
reminder to send in any 

outstanding sponsor money. 
Thank you.  

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
The new clubs will begin this 

week and run until Easter. If you 
haven’t already done so, please 

bring in completed forms.  A 
reminder that children will be 
brought out of the hall doors.  

Shrove Tuesday (28.2.17) 
Tomorrow, Mrs Buckingham 

will be preparing a special lunch 
of Shrove burger in a bun with 
chips and beans followed by 

pancakes with a variety of 
toppings. Rev Crossley will be 
joining us for this. Miss Ritchie 
will also be making pancakes 

with after school club too!  

WOM (3.3.17) 
 Our February Worker of the 

Month assembly will be held on 
Friday 3

rd
 March at the earlier 

time of 2:30pm in the school 
hall. During this assembly we 

will also be sharing songs from 
Young Voices and a small 
collection of gymnastic 

routines.  All welcome to share 
in this celebration. 

World Book Day (2.3.17) 
As stated on last terms 
newsletter, we will be 

celebrating World Book Day 
on Thursday. Children and 

staff should come to school 
dressed as their favourite 
book character. Children 

should also bring the book 
relating to their character. 
Please also bring in £1. All 
money raised will go to St 

Peter’s Church steeple fund. 
During the day, the children 

will experience a range of 
activities that will give them 
the opportunity to mix with 
different children and staff.  

Science Week (13.3.17) 
As always, we will be 

participating in National 
Science week. Along with 

schools around the Country, 
the children will enjoy a range 

of science activities and visitors 

to school. If you think you can 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary…  

Tuesday 28
th

 February ~ Parent meeting about London 

residential, 3:15pm. 

Thursday 2
nd

 March ~ World Book Day. 

Friday 3
rd

 March ~ WOM assembly at 2:30pm in the school hall. 

Monday 6
th

 March ~ Usborne book stall in the hall from 3:15pm onwards (Opportunity to use World Book Day vouchers!) 

Friday 10
th

 March ~ Number Day. 

Monday 13
th

 March ~ Science Week.  

Friday 17
th

 March ~ 1:15pm R/Y1 Fun Event at Dowdales. 

Monday 20
th

 March ~ Cricket workshop for KS1 at Furness College, 2:00-3:00pm. 

Thursday 23
rd

 March ~ NHS Roadshow for KS2 in the school hall, 10:30-11:30am. 

Friday 24
th

 March ~ Red Nose Day and Mother’s Day afternoon tea at 12:00pm. 

Monday 27
th

 March ~ U-Dance Rehearsal for KS2 in AM, 7pm performance at Forum 28. 

Friday 31
st

 March ~ WOM assembly at 2:45pm in the school hall.  

Monday 3
rd

/Tuesday 4
th

 April ~ Parent’s Evening. 

Friday 7
th

 April ~ End of term. 

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any queries. 

 

R E McFarlane        
 
head@irelethst-peters.cumbria.sch.uk       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

enhance our week by coming in 
to conduct an activity or talk 

with the children, please let me 
know. Thank you!   

Parent Meeting (28.2.17) 
 On Tuesday at 3:15pm, 

Fussell’s Travel will be holding 
an information meeting in 

Shark Class for the 
parents/grandparents of the 

children attending the London 
Residential.  Please do pop 

along if you can.  

Gymnastics 

A huge well done to all the children who 
competed in the Key Steps gymnastics 

competitions last term. You represented school 
fantastically well and we are all very proud of you! 

Red Nose Day (24/3/17) 
 We have a box of 40 red noses, which will 

be on sale in school from Monday 20
th

 
March onwards for the standard price of 

£1. 
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Inspiring           Successful              Partnership 


